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Dear Sir/Madam

Please do not make it easier to harm/kill human life in the womb by further liberalizing abortion

laws in Queensland.

Science long ago has proven a new live human being, unique person is created at conception.
Just like you were.
You yourself are living proof of this fact.

All rational men and women should be able to acknowledge this FACT .

Those of good will are called protect the “Gift” of Life for ALL in our human family.

Thank you for listening to reason.

Mitchell Humphries





